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From: Eileen Henderson
Sent: 21 March 2018 18:59
To: Planning
Subject: NYM/2018/0118/FL & NYM/2018/0120/LB

Dear Sirs,

Rear Extension to School Farm, Main Road, Aislaby, Whitby - Planning and Listed Building Applications
Ref NYM/2018/0118/FL and NYM/2018/0120/FL

We write with reference to the above revised planning application submitted by Mr David Wilson and wish
to give our support to the plan.

The general development at School Farm has greatly enhanced the centre
of the village. The rear extension, as it stands now, is an excellent
addition and is very much in character with the rest of the

development. The extension cannot be seen from the road and does not
impact on the privacy or outlook of any of the neighbouring

properties. We therefore have no objection to the proposed changes and
fully support the revised application which has been submitted.

Yours faithfully

George and Eileen Henderson
78 Main Road

Aislaby

Whitby
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